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215 December 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

Year 5 — Swimming Lessons

During the Spring term, our Year 5 children will be having swimming lessons as a part of the Physical
Educational Curriculum.

The children will be walking to Arnos Pool on Wednesday mornings starting on 10th January 2024.
Please note this should not affect school lunchtimes as we will be back in school by 12.15pm.

All children in Year 5 will be included in these lessons; they will need to bring a small plastic bag
containing:-

e Swimming kit (one piece swimming costume for girls please)

e Towel

* Hairbrush

e Bathing caps (all children with long hair must have their hair tied back)

Please see the attached letter from Enfield swimming services and a short PPT on water safety that
we will share with the children before the lessons commence.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Faithfully

Miss Macdonald
Year 5 Class Teacher
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